
This candle glows 
to alert you that a 
fellow pet lover is 
saying goodbye to a 
beloved companion 
right now.

We ask that you speak 
softly and with respect 

during this difficult time. 

Thank you for your 
patience and kindness.



This sign, along with your own optional candle, alert clients in the waiting 

room of  a fellow pet lover’s impending loss. Use your own flameless candle 

for safety, or simply display this sign on its own when needed.

Inspiration for this poster comes from Glenway Animal Hospital in Cincinnati, OH; AAHA accredited since 1971. 


